
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS25987

This bill adds language to our current Public Records Request law for three purposes: First to designate
a custodian within each agency or body for these requests, secondly to update the types of compensation
information available to public request, and third to add important identity numbers as exempt from public
disclosure.

FISCAL NOTE

The Attorney General's office estimates costs of less than $100 from the changes in this bill.

Contact:
Senator Mary Souza
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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